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Early Learning Centre Upgrades 
The Shire of Pingelly along with contractors have been 
working tirelessly on the new Early Learning Centre, to 
prepare for opening in November or December.  

Inside the building consists of two separate areas, one 
area for REED Daycare and one for the two playgroups 
that are currently situated at the daycare building by 
Memorial Park. Improved facilities include a larger play 
area, dedicated kitchens, an office/staff room, a pre-
kindy room, a sleep room renovated toilets facilities 
and two new playgrounds outside.  

REED has successfully applied for a grant to fund the fit 
out of the new daycare now that the Shire has com-
pleted the structural renovations. The Shire  is working 
with the playgroups to transform the playgroup area in 
inside and outside.  

On the completion of the upgrades, the REED daycare 
will be able to offer more days of daycare then the 
current two days a week. Mothers will also be able to 
be in the same vicinity as their children who attend 
daycare, as both areas are completely contained and 
visually obscured.  

We look forward to the next stage of the renovations 
and to see the outside areas come together and form 
a safe and fun play space for the children. 

These amazing businesses jumped on board this year and became our newest Rates     
Sponsors. Thanks to their generosity, the Shire 
of Pingelly is proud to announce some amazing 
incentives for the 2023/2024 financial year. 
Prizes include: 

1st Prize: $1043 
2nd Prize: $400 
3rd Prize: $300 (savings account) 

To enter the draw simply pay your rates in full 
by Tuesday 26 September 2023. 
For the first time ever, the Shire has offered a 
further $1043 prize for those who have paid 
their full rates during the last financial year. 
This is aimed at ratepayers on payments plans 
that otherwise would not be eligible for the 
traditional rates prizes.  

Thank You Rates Sponsors 


